Six Flags Trip Information

October 4-5, 2014

This will be the 18th trip that I have taken the band on to Six Flags, which is located in
Vallejo, California. This trip was started by a former band teacher as a reward for
successful participation in band.

All times are estimates. Students are encouraged to visit the Six Flags web site for
detailed information about the park. This itinerary has some changes from the one that
was sent last May, including a reduction in the cost of the trip.

We are planning to take the trip on October 4-5, 2014. Transportation will be provided
by First Student.

Saturday Oct. 4:
5:00 A.M. Depart Fleming for Six Flags. Please do not arrive before 4:30 A.M.

We will make a few rest stops on the way down. This will probably include a gas stop
which will give the students the opportunity to buy snacks if they wish. Make sure to
pack food for the ride down in case we do not stop.

12:30 Arrive at Six Flags and spend the day at the park.

10:00 P.M. Load bus and depart for Dinner.

10:15-11:15 Dinner at In and Out Burger

We will make a few rest stops on the way back.

Sunday Oct. 5:
7:00 A.M. Arrive at Fleming. We will begin calling parents when we get to Rogue River.

Be prepared to pick your student up from Fleming early.

Rules:
1. All school rules.*
2. Stay in groups of three or more.
3. Do not leave the park.
4. All media must be G or PG rated

*Food, gum, electronic devices and hats are allowed.



Cost:

The cost of the trip will be $71.00. This covers the bus as well as admission. Students
will need to bring additional money for food and purchases. The cost of the trip will be

due on in the office by Monday, September 15.

All times are approximate. Mr. Wilder has no control over things like flat tires, traffic,
power outages, or weather. Just as with all out of state field trips, this tr1p will depend on

school board approval.

The Fleming staff members that are going are Mrs. Galusha, Mr. Stuckey and Mr.
Wilder. We have three parents going as well.

Please pack something to eat in the morning for the bus ride. Also, eat something for
lunch and drink plenty of fluids. You do not want to go on rides on an empty

stomach.

We will have a parent meeting on the evening of open house on Tuesday, September 23.
If you have any questions please call me at school or mail me at:

jerry.wilder@threerivers.k12.or.us

Thank You,

Jerry Wilder
Band Director
Fleming Middle School



